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MEDIA STATEMENT
Date:27 January 2025
To: Editors / Producers/ Journalists

SCAMMERS HACKED CONTACTS OF MEC MAJUBA TO SOLICIT CASH

The Office of the MEC for Finance has been alerted that the hackers are using the contact
details of MEC Bonakele Majuba to solicit money from people.

MEC Majuba appeals to the public and stakeholders not to respond to scammers who pose as
him. It is indicated that the scammers are using different languages, including English and
Afrikaans.

This incident has been reported to the owners of the WhatsApp platform, and appropriate
are being to notify law about the breach
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Issued by the Mpumalanga Provincial Treasury

For more information, kindly contact Mr S'dumo Masilela on 082 963 7058 or Mr Letshela Jonas
on 013 766 4323 / 079 5000 154
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